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Resurfacing set to begin on State Road 21 between Keystone Heights, Melrose 

Motorists should expect daytime, nighttime work on $6.9 million project.  
 
KEYSTONE HEIGHTS, FL. – The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will begin a resurfacing 
project this month on State Road 21 in Clay and Bradford counties, weather and unforeseen 
circumstances permitting. 
 
The project will take place on the nearly 6.5 mile stretch of roadway between the Putnam County line, 
just north of Melrose, to just north of Commercial Circle in Keystone Heights. In addition to resurfacing, 
the project will also include shoulder widening, sidewalk and drainage improvements, and other 
incidental construction.  
 
FDOT has hired Anderson Columbia Co., Inc., of Lake City, to complete the $6.9 million project.  
 
Construction is expected to be completed Spring 2021.  
 
Motorists should anticipate daytime and nighttime construction activities throughout the course of the 
project.  
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